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22 October 2015

Hello all PSGers that will be attending the World Seabird Conference in
Cape Town!

By popular demand, we will have an informal get-together so you can say Hi to old friends and
meet someone in person you've only known via emails or conference calls. This will be early in the
week, so that those who want to continue the fun to some later venue can arrange for that

during the first social.

Date: Tues 27 Oct 2015
Time: 12:45 - 13:45 PM
Where: Conference Venue Room 2.64

There will be maps available to locate rooms inthe program.

Delegates are able to bring food they purchase from the on site café into the meeting room but
they’re not allowed to bring in outside food , which also means that PSG can't provide snacks from
wherever. | suggest you bring your sack lunch purchased earlier, or join us any time during that
hour.

Stay tuned to PSG listserve or Twitter for any updates. | look forward to seeing you there!

Cheers,
Kathy, Chair

Dr. Kathy Kuletz
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